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Point appoints new chief

diversity officer

New "Unbounded"

classroom experience

Fall 2020 updates

PO INT  ANNOUNCES  NEW

CH IEF  D IVERS I TY  OFF ICER

Last week Point University appointed its first ever

chief diversity officer , Leonard Phillips .

In his new position , Phillips will report to the

University president and lead all of Point 's

diversity initiatives . Phillips will utilize his church

relationships to create a new initiative to promote

racial unity in the various communities Point

serves . 

"I am humbled and grateful for this opportunity

amidst the challenging times within our society ,

and I look forward to the various milestones and

accomplishments ," said Phillips . 

For information about Phillips and this new

position , click here .

https://point.edu/news/point-university-names-phillips-chief-diversity-office/
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Throughout our summer planning, the

health and safety of our students has

remained our utmost priority. Because of

this, Point University is excited to

announce our general plan to create the

fullest campus experience for students

this fall. 

Unbounded is a flexible, highly

interactive, in-person classroom

experience with virtual and online

options for both learning and faculty

presence. This plan has three priorities. 

The first priority, flexible instruction,

allows students to learn wherever they 

are and whatever their circumstances.

All instruction will be available online but

will be deepened and expanded with in-

person experiences. 

The second priority, radical availability,

encourages meaningful faculty-student

and student-student interactions in the

midst of a quickly evolving situation.

The final priority is the focused personal

attention on each student. Our faculty

desires to aid students in deepening,

applying, and integrating what they are

learning online. 

NEW  FALL  2 0 2 0  "UNBOUNDED "

CLASSROOM  EXPER I ENCE
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I N -PERSON  COURSES  TO

END  AFTER

THANKSG IV ING  BREAK

In addition to Point's new Unbounded

classroom experience, the in-person

component of the fall 2020 semester will end

at Thanksgiving.

Students will complete the semester online

from home, and classroom experiences will

shift to virtual modes. More information

regarding the logistics of this change and its

impacts on student-athletes is forthcoming. 

For more information regarding the upcoming

fall semester, click here.

CONT INU ING  UPDATES

While we are extremely excited to have

you back on campus in the fall, things are

going to look quite a bit different in order

to preserve your safety. 

Make sure to continue checking your email

for updates regarding campus changes for

the fall. 

https://point.edu/consumerinformation/coronavirus/

